
Week of 
September 26

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading – We are continuing to work on beginning
sounds. They are doing great at learning to identify
these sounds and their letters! Keep practicing at home.

Our stories this week will focus on the seasons, with 
emphasis on fall. 

Math – This week we will learn how to represent the 
numbers 6 and 7. Students should be able to write the 
numbers 0-7 correctly. Continue to practice counting to 
100 by 1’s and 10’s at home.

Science – This week we will compare and contrast
animals and plants.

Grammar – We will continue to study adjectives, which 
are words that describe things. 

Handwriting – All kindergarteners should be able to 
write their first and last names correctly by the end of 
the year. This week we will learn V, W, X, and Y.

Book Logs – Book logs will be due the last day of the 
month, which is Friday. Each child’s goal is 15 books, but 
they are encouraged to go above and beyond if they 
wish! 

Folders and Homework – Please make sure to be 
checking and clearing out your child’s folder each night. 
Thank you for helping them complete and return 
homework. 

Important Dates

September 30 –
Book Logs Due 

Early Out, 12:50 pm

October 3 –
Red Wheel Sales

Homework
Kindergarteners will 

begin having homework 
on Mondays and 
Wednesdays. These will 
be simple alphabet pages. 
Please work together with 
your child to discuss the 
letter and the sound. 
Please let them attempt 
to spell the word 
themselves by sounding it 
out. Send back to school 
the next day, as these will 
be placed in their memory 
books.


